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BMWMCCACT
 News 

 May 2020
Dear {Contact_First_Name},

Welcome to BMWMCCACT News May 2020 after a summer of fires & smoke and our return to
the new normal as we work through COVID-19.  With the Club virtual 2020 AGM complete the
new Committee has had its first in person meeting and join me in welcoming Toby Rudkin
(K1300R) to the Club.  Please make Toby welcome on his first and your next ride with the Club.

With the easing of ACT restrictions on groups and regional NSW travel - whilst maintaining social
distancing - Ride Coordinator Cameron Major is set to unleash his list of rides to What's On.
 There is a caveat or 'new normal' in that rides will be capped to 10 registrants with What's On
listing the date, time, distance (km) and type TS/GS of ride but not the start point or destination.
 Members will be able to register to the ride and Cameron will email the start time and location
the day before the ride.  Please do not turn up or bring 'non-registered' partners or friends as this
will cause the ride to be cancelled.  Your registration is non-binding, but please do not register for
interest and then not show up as you will have stopped someone else who had wanted to go. 
Hopefully the group cap will resolve itself in the coming months.

The AGM whilst successful has left the committee short of a Club and Social Secretaries.  If you
would like to help out in the administration of your Club please contact me.  No committee
position takes a lot of time or particularly onerous and offers rewards in other ways.  For those
that voted in the AGM you were entered in a mystery raffle prize.  The President gave each voter
a number and separately asked Treasurer Bob to pick 2 winners using a random number
generator.  The first 2 winning numbers were Jane Smee who donated her prize back (not
knowing the first time and generously the second) before long term member David Morgan name
came up along with new Club member Tony Hanson.  Both receive a can of tyre inflator and
sealant.  Thanks to everyone that voted.

The Committee voted to continue the member subsidy for rider ($100) and first aid ($50) training
for the 2020 year Member Rider & First Aid Training and purchase of a GS-911 for the DIY
maintenance members.  DIY not your thing?  Then Rolfe Classic BMW Motorrad (& other BMW
dealers) are offering a pickup & return service and Autumn Maintenance deals on your
motorbike.  Details are on the Club homepage or you can call the dealership direct (02) 6208
4111 and ask for Motorrad.

Club monthly meetings will continue on the first weekend of the month with a combined ride and
meeting and occasional return of the park breakfast & ride.

The Committee and I look forward to your support and meeting up on a ride in the near future
and as always if you are not seeing a ride that you know of or to a favourite destination let the
Committee know. 

Enjoy your ride

Garry Smee
President & Chair BMWCA
President@bmwmccact.org.au

https://bmwmccact.org.au/page-1419638
https://bmwmccact.org.au/Member-Rider-Training
https://bmwmccact.org.au/
mailto:President@bmwmccact.org.au
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1st post COVID-19 Committee Meeting and 2020 Committee (L-R),
Bob Eccles (Treasurer), Garry Smee (President), Cameron Major (Ride Coordinator),

Mike Frawley (VP) and Mike Kelly (Membership Secretary). Public Officer Kim Toto (apology).
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